
 

 

                          

 
 

   
 

 
 

    

 

WOODLANDS SUBDIVISION DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

DISTRICT 5 

The Woodlands subdivision is located to the North of Nine Mile Rd. and 
has been impacted by several storm events. This project is to explore and 
design improvements to the existing drainage system to mitigate 
repeated flood conditions. 

HDR Engineering will conduct study and design services beginning 
11/2019 thru 12/2020. 

Design Cost $300,000 funding from LOST IV 

Construction Costs TBD based upon design. 




